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Ms. victoria J, Tschinkel
Secretary, Florida Department

of Environmental Regulation
Twin Towers Office Building
2600 Blair Stone Road
Tallahassee, Florida 32301-8241

Dear Ms. Tschinkel:

This is to acknowledge receipt of a copy of your letter
dated January 22, 1985, to Mr. Tom V. Brown of the
Container Corporation of America granting an increase

in the annual operating hours from 8400 to 8760 in state’
permit AC 45-35532 -~ Power Boiler #7. We have reviewed
the federal final detéyrmination and BSD permit, and agree
with the request to increase the operating hours, The
request for increase is consistent with the federal PSD
permit since the final determination was based on 8760
operating hours.

Sincerely yours,

amDT. Wi&burn,' Chief

‘Alr Management Branch
Air, pesticides, & Toxics Management Division
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